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SUBJECT:  Homicide Investigation 
    
LOCATION: 8700 Troy Street, Spring Valley 
 
DATE/TIME: June 3, 2020 / 4:30 a.m. 
 
DECEASED:        Unidentified 
 
SUSPECT:           Unidentified  
 
The following information is fragmentary and has not been completely verified.  It is 
based, in part, on hearsay and is intended for early information use rather than being a 
formal investigative report. 
 
On June 2, 2020, at 11:06 p.m., San Diego Sheriff's deputies responded to 8721 Troy Street in 
Spring Valley for a shooting in front of an illegal marijuana dispensary. When deputies arrived, 
they found an adult male who had been shot. Deputies rendered aid until relieved by the San 
Miguel Fire Department. Fire personnel attempted life saving measures. Unfortunately, the 
male did not survive his injuries and was pronounced deceased at the scene. The victim is 
reported to be a security guard at the dispensary. 
 
The Sheriff's Homicide Unit responded and has assumed responsibility of the investigation. 
 
Several males were seen fleeing the scene after the shooting. The motivation for the shooting is 
under investigation.  
 
Deputies have blocked off Troy Street between Central Avenue and Sweetwater Road, which 
will likely last until mid-morning. We thank the public for their patience and cooperation as we 
conduct our investigation. 
 
Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call the Sheriff's Homicide Unit at 
(858) 285-6330/after hours at (858) 565-5200. You can also remain anonymous by calling 
Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
 
Prepared by:  Thomas Seiver, Lieutenant 
Sheriff's Homicide Unit   (858) 285- 6330 


